
Horizon Scanning:  
Sharing Strategies to Move From 

Reactive to Proactive Approaches to 
Identify New Environmental Concerns

Tuesday, April 30, 2024
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. EDT 

Register on Zoom at http://bit.ly/3TTGkyJ.

Brought to you by: 
Emerging Contaminants and 

Issues of Concern Program 

Individuals with disabilities who need accommodation to participate in this event should contact Ruth Lunn at 984-287-3155 or lunn@niehs.nih.gov. 
TTY users should contact the Federal TTY Relay Service at 800-877-8339. Requests should be made at least 5 business days in advance of the event. 
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